
Taylor High School’s 7th Annual Plan for Your Future Day
is right around the corner!

All Students in grade 12 will be meeting with representatives from various colleges, 
universities, and career fields.

Seniors have signed up for sessions with their personal preferences. Meeting 
admission counselors from these schools and speaking with people in the various 
careers will assist students in planning for their future college and career experiences.  
Below you’ll see the great colleges, businesses, and trades available to our students!

Seniors Report to First Bell for attendance 7:45am
Report to Cafeteria 7:50-8:00
College Sessions 8:00 - 12:30
Dismissal 12:30
Optional Lunch 12:30-1:00

Wednesday,
October 11th

8am-12:30pm
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